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October 6, 2022 
Benjamin R. Wilson 
Northwestern Colorado Branch 
US Army Corps of Engineers 
400 Rood Avenue, Room 224 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
 
Delivered Via Email 

RE: SPK-2019-00889, Notice of Yule Creek Restoration Construction End, Special 
Condition 3 

Mr. Wilson: 
 
On behalf of Colorado Stone Quarries, Inc. (CSQ), please allow this letter to serve as notice of 
CSQ’s completion of in-stream construction work associated with the restoration of the eastern 
alignment of Yule Creek within their DRMS permit area. Work was completed on September 30, 
2022. All work was completed bv CSQ and their ecological consultants Ecological Resource 
Consultants to implement the March 22, 2021 dated “Yule Creek Mitigation Plans”. This notice 
is required by Special Condition 3 of CSQ’s February 2022 dated and issued Individual Permit 
by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions or concerns. CSQ appreciates the Corps 
continued cooperation and guidance in regard to CSQ’s Individual Permit. 
 
Regards, 

 
Katie Todt 
Geologist and Senior Consultant 
Lewicki & Associates, PLLC 
(303) 346-5196 
katie@lewicki.biz 
 
Ec:  
 
Jean St-Onge, Colorado Stone Quarries, Inc. 
Daniel Penfield, Colorado Stone Quarries, Inc.  
Ben Miller, Lewicki and Associates, PLLC 
David Blauch, Ecological Resource Consultants, Inc.  
Matthew Hoyt, Gunnison County 
Martin Schmidt, Gunnison County 
Dustin Czapla, DRMS 
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